
UNIFORM EXCHANGE CLOTHING DRIVE

PTO is asking for CMIT South ES families to donate their gently used approved

uniform items. 

CMIT South ES families will have the opportunity to purchase these uniform items for

approximately 30% of the original prices.  

All proceeds will be added to the PTOs operating budget.

Pick  Out

Best Uniform
Drop Off Your

Uniform

All clothing items must be 

clean and in good

condition-no stains, rips,

missing buttons,

unstitched hems, etc. and

meet the school’s dress

code guidelines.

Uniform can be

dropped of in morning

car line or placed in a

receptacle in the main

office.

Contact Us:  If you have any questions, please reach out to us at

PTO@CMITSOUTES.org or Trina Aime at  trjenkins22@aol.com

CMIT South ES PTO

1 2

BRING YOUR UNIFORM JUNE 10TH- 14TH

EVERYDAY MORNING DROP OFF

Attend Uniform

Exchange
3

On August 10th,

uniform items will be

available for purchase.

Any uniform items not

purchased will be

donated.


